
From: Paula Howard  
Sent: 23 February 2022 09:28 
To: Planning 
Subject: Reference 2022/0572/T 
 
Dear Sirs, 
 
Rear Garden 1 x Silver  Maple (T6) fell to ground 
 
Thank you for your letter regarding the proposed works . 
I would request that this work SHOULD NOT be carried out. This tree is a 
spectacular tree adding so much to the beauty of this area. I cannot see any 
reason whatsoever that this tree should be DESTROYED. 
 
I totally oppose these works . 
 
Yours faithfully, 
Paula Howard 
 
 
 
 


